
 

Men’s Opening - 2015  
 

Number of Players 105 

 
 

Winner :  Steve Quinn              64 (Net)  
 
 
 

Runner-Up:  Brian Vaughan     65 (Net) 
 
 
 

Other Winners:   

 

3rd Low Net   Gerry O’Keefe  65 
1st Low Gross  Matt Sterling   71   

 
4th Low Net   Doug Specht   65 
2nd Low Gross  Ken Zubricki   73 
 
5th Low Net   Tony DeCurtis  66 
6th Low Net   Larry Stickland   66 
7th Low Net   Chris Morris   66 
 

8th Low Net   Austin Hunter   67 
3rd Low Gross  Kevin Beerli   75 
9th Low Net   Don Green    68 
10th Low Net  Dave Lawrie    68 
11th Low Net  Bob Brien     68 
12th Low Net  Trevor St. Germain  69 
13th Low Net  Fred Hunter    69 
4th Low Gross  Gord Servant  75 
14th Low Net  Jim Coughlin   69 
15th Low Net  Gary Hobin    69 
5th Low Gross  Sparky Gilbeau   75 
 
 



16th Low Net   Raz Dodica   70 
17th Low Net  Rob Lee    70 
18Th Low Net  Gord Kelly    70 
19th Low Net  Mike Coucke   70 
20th Low Net  Ken Maheral   70 
21st Low Net  Jeff Allen    70 
22nd Low Net  Daryl Craig    70 
23rd Low Net  Bob McGahey   70 
24th Low Net   Jamie Bertrand   70 
25th Low Net  Gord Big Canoe  70 
26th Low Net  Ian Clunie   70 
27th Low Net  Jim Ward   70 
28th Low Net  Herb Knox   70  
 
29th Low Net  Larry Regimbald  71 
30th Low Net  Dave Hart   71 
31st Low Net  Dave Evans   71 
32nd Low Net  John Regimbald  71 
33rd Low Net   Peter O’Connor  71 
34th Low Net  Gerry Mullins  71 
 
 

Closest To Hole Prizes 
 
Hole # 4 Dave Hobin 
Hole # 7 Steve Quinn 
Hole # 11 Matt Sterling 
Hole # 14 Jeff Allen  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



This year marks the Centennial Year for the Mississippi Golf Club.  
 
The Men’s Opening kicked off the 2015 golf season.  A total of 105 participants 
played in the event.  
 
It was a spectacular day for the first tournament of the year.  Clear blue skies 
with temperatures hovering in the mid 20’s for the day – a welcome change 
from the weather for the previous two Men’s Opening event.    
   
Dinner plans were changed this year.  There was a choice of 3 meal entrees for 
the players to choose from and they could order the dinner following the 
completion of their round.  This removed the requirement for the earlier golfers 
to wait around for the entire field to finish before eating the meal.  
 
Thanks to Wendy McDonald and the entire kitchen staff for the lasagna, chicken 
panini and rueben wrap meal selections for dinner.   
 
Thanks to Dan Kolar and the Pro Shop staff for the registration; and the 
beverage cart and bar staff for their efforts today. 
 
Thanks to Ron Mathews and Gord Kelly for their assistance with the 
scorekeeping duties – this help is always appreciated. 
 
The net scores from today’s event will determine the seeding for the matches 
that will be played.      


